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Canyon High Student Wins FBI Internet Safety Award 
  
ORANGE, Calif., May 26, 2011–The Orange Unified School District is pleased to announce that  
Canyon High School Student, Alec Fortine, is the national high school winner of the FBI Safe 
Surfing Online Internet Challenge.   
 
Canyon High School DREAM Program teacher, Susan Damon, had her students participate in 
the Carnegie Mellon University ALICE Software Competition.  This year, in conjunction with the 
Federal Bureau of Investigation, students entered a PSA (public service announcement) about 
cyber safety.   Mrs. Damon has participated in the Carnegie Mellon student challenge events 
for several years and was very excited to have a winner.  
 
As the national winner, Alec will receive a visit from the FBI awarding him the trophy tonight at 
6:30 p.m. at Canyon High’s Senior Awards Ceremony. 
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